

Newsletter : 10th February 2023

Value: Individual Liberty



Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter

Dear Parent/Guardian

Today marks the end of the Spring term and although the frosty mornings still make me feel wintry, at least I'm not scraping the car windows in the dark any more. It also marks my last day here at Seven Fields. I have been overwhelmed by the kindness and generosity that pupils, staff and parents have shown me. It has been a pleasure and a privilege for me to have held the leadership reins for the last 4 years. I now pass them to Mrs Young and as such I know the school is in safe hands. Together with Mr Quinn and all the leaders within the school, over the last 4 years we have managed to carve out another vision and identity for this school. The school's reputation continues to be built up as you have faith in the staff and leaders of Seven Fields. Thank you for your continued support. Thank you for your kindness and thank you from the bottom of my heart for all the support you give to the children and staff. We want the best for all.

I would like to request your continued support for my successor. I hope that their communication to you is transparent and you can work alongside them to ensure the best educational experiences for the children of Seven Fields. The future of our country and world rests on the shoulders of the next generation. They will have to fix **our** mistakes so I hope and pray that I have played some small part in enabling them to be the best they can be and they leave Seven Fields equipped with skills to be independent, confident and resilient citizens of the future.

D Booth February 23

On behalf of the whole Seven Fields community I would like to thank Mr Booth for everything he has done for our school in the last 4 years. I know that we wish him well as he moves on to new challenges. We know he won't be a stranger and we look forward to him coming back to visit. This week we have had the opportunity to say farewell. Please take a look at the photos in the newsletter to see what we have been up to! We held a very special Celebration Assembly this afternoon and have shared some links for you to enjoy watching with your children.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nEDfpvyqKvA

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=daz2H6EvR4Q

I feel extremely proud and honoured to take up the position of Acting Head Teacher and look forward to working very closely with the governors, staff, parents and children to build upon the success that the school already has and to take the school forward in order to ensure the best educational experiences for the children of Seven Fields. I hope you have a restful half term and we will see you all on Monday 20th February.

Mrs Young



Today we said goodbye to our wonderful headteacher Mr Booth







A kenning for Mr Booth

Bad joke - teller
Hot chocolate - giver
House point - rewarder
Badge - supplier
Assembly - taker
Funny - clapper
Electric dreams - introducer
Music - lover
Guitar - player
Newsletter - writer
Corridor - wanderer
Book wheel - spinner
Christmas decorations - hater
Team - builder
Shoulder - bouncer
Magnificent seven - believer
Stupendous Seven Fields - headteacher











There were
lovely messages
and gifts made
from children
in each class



Thank you to Janet in our kitchen for making a truly fabulous leaving cake for Mr Booth featuring his beloved pooch











There were lots of memories shared



EVEN STAFF HAD FUN LEAVING LITTLE SURPRISES FOR MR BOOTH THIS WEEK













And a final word from Mr Booth







Thank you for everything you have helped us achieve together, we wish you good luck in your new job.

You are welcome here anytime